
Space Center Rotary will host it's 39th annual Shrimporee on October 20 (11am - 4pm) at Clear Lake 

Park on NASA Parkway.  This year's Shrimporee will be the best ever, with educational, interactive 

presentations that will intrigue kids and educate parents.  Please mark your calendar and plan to attend 

to support our fundraiser for our community service projects.  

 

Each year, the Shrimporee is Space Center's major event, lots of food & beverages, shrimp and BBQ 

brisket lunch, live and silent auctions, entertainment, games for the kids and fellowship.  The event is 

free, meals are $15 each.  Raffle tickets for outstanding items are available for $10 each, 6 for $50. 

 

We appreciate your support and I look forward to seeing you on Saturday, October 20 (11am-4pm)  

 

For more info, raffle tickets and meal tickets, contact 

 

Jon R McKinnie 


